
KENILWORTH HOMES ASSOCIATION  
June 12, 2007 Board Meeting 

 
The meeting was held at Ed McGurren’s home 

Director’s attendance: Floyd Wohlrab  President  Class of 2007   
 Reid Davison  Treasurer  Class of 2007 absent 
 John Coode   Communications Class of 2007       
      Curt Skoog      Class of 2007   
      Ed McGurren  Secretary  Class of 2008   
      Jerry Fladung      Class of 2008  
     Jennifer Kanan  Landscape  Class of  2008  
 

President Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 9:00 PM.  

 

Treasurer's report… It was moved and seconded to adopt the FY 2007 – 2008 Budget of $14,046. 

 

Election of Officers. It was moved and seconded to have the same officers for the new fiscal year with Curt 
Skoog assuming the duties of Vice-President. The motion was passed.   

 

All Kenilworth Garage Sale. It was moved and seconded to budget $400 for signs and mailings. The motion 
passed.  

 

Quarterly meetings are scheduled as follows. 
 

Sept 11, 2007 at John Coode’s home.  

 

Dec 11, 2007 at Jennifer Kanan’s home. 

 

April 8, 2008 at Jerry Fladung’s home. 

 

June 10, 2008 Annual meeting and 4th Q meeting.  

 
 
Meeting adjourned 9:20 PM.            Submitted by Ed McGurren 
 


